
   

 

 

BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 
 
DAILY BULLETIN –Tuesday 16 January 2018                       Duty Head - P Cifelli  
                           
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
S2 Assembly 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:   
 

  
  
S1-6 Girls Football:   Girls Football training re-starts on Tuesday after school at Meggetland on the 

3G pitch.  Please be ready to start at 4.00pm.  All existing and new players welcome!     T Segall 
 
 

S1-6 TOTP:   We will be holding TOTP rehearsals on Friday 19th January in room 1.05. It is important 
that all acts attend and we look forward to seeing you there!                              TOTP Committee 

 
 
S1-6 Paris Trip:   A reminder that the next instalment of £100 is due by the 31st January. Please see 

Miss Webster if there are any issues.                                         J Webster 
 
 
S1-6 Giant African Snails:   If any pupils would like to look after the Giant African Land Snails (GALS) 

for a weekend then please come to see Mr Lees in room 3.02 to sign up for the weekend you 
want. Please make sure you check it is ok with your parents/guardians before signing up.      
                                                   S Lees 

 
 
S1-6 LRC closed:   Due to prelims the library will be closed from 12.30 pm on Tuesday. Reopening 

Wednesday lunchtime.                             F Aleksandrowicz 
 
 
S1-4 Dance Club:   Dance Club will be re-starting after school this Wednesday, from 3.40pm to 4.40pm 

in the Canteen.  New and existing members welcome!  Join now in preparation for the shiny dance 
studio in the new school!  Please see Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator for more 
information.                                                                                                                         T Segall 

 
 
S1-4 Meditation Masters:   Meditation Masters is back on. Learn how to relax and de-stress. Room 

105a from 1.20 pm.                                                                                                               A Igoe 
 
 
S1-3 Activity Week:   Letters have gone out via ParentPay for all Activities. If you are still unclear in 

any way about your choices, please see Ms Presly by Friday 19th January at the very latest. 
Bookings have now closed. If you have not made a choice, you are in school from 25th-29th June. 

  J Presly 
 
 
S3-6 Vaccination Letters:   Thanks to all who have returned their consent forms for the Vaccinations 

in February. If you have not returned this and/or have lost, your letter please come and see Mrs 
Dunn & we can arrange a replacement.                                                                               L Dunn 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
S2-4 Lockers:   Any pupil who has a school locker can you please make sure that it is empty of all 

contents by Wednesday 17 January.  Please return your locker key to your registration 
teacher.  You will receive a new locker shortly after we move to the new school.     T MacKinnon 

 
 

S1-2 Activity Week Bushcraft:    There will be an information meeting in room 3.01 at 1pm on Tuesday 
(16th). Everyone on the following list should attend. There are still several spaces available so if 
anyone else would like to join the activity or find out more they should come along too. 

 Ryan McMahon 2L1, Ben O’Neil 2W1, Oscar Petillot 2W1, Sam Glass 2W1, Finlay James 2W1, 
Anna Waddell 2H2, Matthew Stevens 2L1, Patrick Bews 1H1.                                     S Hamilton 

 
 

S1-2 Burkina Faso:   Please bring in any unwanted pencil cases to assembly to be collected for 
Burkina Faso. If you can fill them too, that would be great but not essential. Ms Presly will have 
boxes for collecting them on Monday and Tuesday next week. Ski Trip pupils can drop them off 
before the end of the week if easier.                J Presly 

 
 

S2 Manchester Champions League Trip: Can all pupils who have signed up to the Manchester 
Champions League Trip please attend a short meeting at break today in the Game Hall. D. Collard 

 
 
S2 Manchester Champions League Trip: An extra ticket has now been made available for the 

Manchester Champions League Trip. If anyone is interested, please see Mr Collard for more 
details. THIS IS THE LAST TICKET – Don’t miss out !!            D. Collard 

 
 
S4 S4 Prefects: There will be a short meeting today (Tuesday) in room 1.11 (Mr Stein’s room) at the 

start of break for all S4 prefects. All must attend                           P Cifelli 
 
 

         
    

Dining Room Menu – TUESDAY - Staff can phone orders & have deliveries to the Staff 

Room 

Homemade Soup 

Scottish Beef Grill in a 

Bun Dish served 

with 

accompaniments 

Sweet Potato & 

Vegetable Curry 

Dish served with 

accompaniments 

   

Pasta King/Pizza/Baked Beans/ Pasta Pots 

Baked Potatoes/Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps/Panini–Various Fillings 

Home Baking, Fresh or Dried Fruit, Yoghurt, Drinks Selection,  

Yogurt, Extra Bread and Mixed Side Salad 

  
 


